
News

Candlelight Service Planned Sunday in Memory
of Two SWOSU Students
A candlelight service in memory of Southwestern Oklahoma State University students Ashley Grybowski of Arapaho and Markayla James of Midwest
City will be held this Sunday, March 7, on the Weatherford campus.

Sigma Sigma Chi and the Student Government Association are holding the ceremony at 8 p.m. at the SWOSU Clock Tower. Everyone is welcome and
masks are required.

The two students recently passed away.

For additional information about the service, call 580.678.7305.
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